
 
The SIC met on 1/23/18 

Those present were: Lourdes Acosta, Christopher Dukes, Bridgett Lyles, Julee Ringer, Ivy 

Sean, Haley Stuhr, Keith Suber, and Samantha Yarborough. 

The meeting started at 6:00pm 

 

Mrs. Stuhr made sure everyone received last meeting’s minutes. 

Public Comments/Questions: None. Mrs. Stuhr created a survey to share on Facebook and 

so far one person has replied to this. 

School Improvement Ideas - None 

 

Principal’s Report 

*Title I - There is a lot of information concerning that. Mr Dukes explained the Title I 

money Gallman receives and how it is broken down. He wanted to reach out to the SIC for 

ideas on different community outreach ideas or other thoughts on how some of the funds 

can be used. Some ideas discussed were block party ideas, language immersion ideas. 

*Parent/School compacts were issued at conferences/with report cards. We talked about 

how this compact is making parents aware that we are a Title I school. 

*School Summary Report - Every year, the SIC submits a summary report to the State 

Department of Education. The council reviewed some notes and brainstormed school 

highlights that will be part of the school report card which will be sent to all stakeholders 

*Parent conferences are rescheduled for Feb. 1. 

 

Announcements/Upcoming School Events 

*PTA sponsoring the Winter Festival, Friday, Jan 26, from 6-8 

*Several grade levels will be going to a ballet at the Opera House Feb. 2nd. 

*District recruitment fair will be Feb. 3rd at Mid-Carolina High School 

*3rd Grade will go to the Opera House 

*4th Club Day will be Feb. 13th 

*Sweetheart Dance will be Feb. 16th from 6-8 

*The first snow makeup day is Feb. 19th 

*Black History program will be Feb. 27th. The focus will be on men AND women. 

 

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 7:07 pm. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Julee Ringer 


